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Notice is hereby given that the Iowa Department of Human Services (DHS) will hold public 
hearings on the renewal of the §1115 Iowa Family Planning Network Demonstration Waiver.  
DHS intends to extend this waiver for an additional three years.    
 
Hearings offer an opportunity for the public to provide written or verbal comments about the 
Iowa Family Planning Network Demonstration Waiver extension. All comments will be 
summarized and taken into consideration prior to submission to CMS. Hearings will be held at 
the following dates, times, and locations: 
 
Date and Time Location 
June 7, 2016 
Tuesday 
10 a.m. – 11 a.m. 

Cedar Rapids Public Library 
Whipple Auditorium 
450 5th Avenue SE 
Cedar Rapids, IA  52401 

June 8, 2016 
Wednesday 
9 a.m. – 10 a.m. 

Council Bluffs Public Library 
Meeting Room B 
400 Willow Avenue 
Council Bluffs, IA 51503 

June 9, 2016 
Thursday 
2 p.m. – 3 p.m. 

Iowa Department of Human Services 
Room 201 
1407 Independence Avenue 
Waterloo, IA  50703 

June 10, 2016 
Friday 
10 a.m. – 11 a.m. 

Iowa Department of Human Services 
1st Floor Boardroom 
600 W 4th Street 
Davenport, IA  52801 

June 10, 2016 
Friday 
10 a.m. – 11 a.m. 

Iowa Department of Human Services 
Conference Room 1 
2309 Euclid Avenue 
Des Moines, IA 50314 

 
The Iowa Family Planning Network Demonstration Waiver provides family planning Medicaid 
services to Iowans with family income of no more than 300% of the Federal Poverty Level and 
who do not meet eligibility requirements of the Medicaid State Plan.   
 
The State of Iowa has been operating this waiver since February 1, 2006.  The state will request 
to renew the Iowa Family Planning Network Demonstration Waiver, which is set to expire on 
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December 31, 2016.  The State requests an extension of all current federal waivers and 
expenditure authorities and is not requesting any changes to the existing Demonstration. 
 
The proposed waiver documents are available online for public review on the DHS website1.  
 
Written comments concerning the waiver renewal may be sent to klindsa@dhs.state.ia.us or 
addressed to Kelly Lindsay, Iowa Department of Human Services, Hoover State Office Building, 
1305 E. Walnut Street, Des Moines, IA 50319-0114 for a period of thirty (30) days from the date 
of this notice.   
 
Comments received may be reviewed by the public by contacting Kelly Lindsay at the above 
address. 
 
Submitted by: 
Wendy Rickman, Administrator 
Division of Adult, Children, and Family Services 
Iowa Department of Human Services 

                                                           
1 https://dhs.iowa.gov/ime/about/initiatives/MedicaidModernization/federal-documents   
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